
 Year Two 
Autumn Term 

In RE, we will learn about why the Bible is such a special book for       

Christians. Later in the term, we will focus on why the birth of Jesus was 

such Good News. 

As mathematicians, we will be learning about the place value of two digit numbers. 

We will also be learning strategies for addition, subtraction, multiplication and     

division. We will apply these strategies to a range of problems. 

As readers and writers we will be analysing the features of narrative, non-narrative 

and poetry texts. We will be writing our own stories, diaries and letters. We will     

continue with our daily Phonics and Reading lessons. 

As geographers, we will learn all about oceans, seas and rivers across the 

world. 

As scientists, we will be learning about lifecycles and the basic needs of animals. We 

will also be focusing on how we can keep ourselves healthy and safe. 

As artists, we will be focusing on the landscape work of Pam Carter. We will use 

drawing, painting and IT skills to produce our own landscapes.  

As historians, we will be learning about the lives of significant explorers. 

We will focus on famous, historical journeys to space and around the 

world.  

As musicians, we will be learning how to use our voices to rehearse and   

perform with others. We will practise how to keep to a steady pulse. 

In PE, we will be continuing to work on our ball skills of passing and catching. We 

will also be developing tactics in ball games. In dance, we will learn how to perform 

a short sequence. 

In Computing, we will learn about different uses of information technology. We will 

learn how to use a digital device to take photographs. 

In DT, our learning will focus around designing, making and evaluating 

healthy recipes. 

In PSHE, we will be learning about our rights and responsibilities. We will also learn 

about accepting differences and knowing we are all unique. 


